

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050





16th May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to let you know that every child in the school will be taking part in the 'Eastbrook Art Summer Exhibition' on Tuesday 4^{th} June.

Each child will produce a piece of artwork which will be mounted and presented in a black wooden frame. All the pictures will be displayed in the hall, in the manner of an art gallery.

Parents and carers are welcome to come and view the artwork from 2.30pm until 4.00pm. The PTA will have a variety of refreshments on sale including tea, coffee and ice-creams.

There will be the opportunity to buy the artwork on the day for £10.00, or you may order your child's picture and pay by Friday 7^{th} June. Every work of art sold will raise £3.00 for the school, this money will be used to buy additional art resources.

We hope to see as many of you as possible at this event.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Sherlock

Headteacher

